
 
 

TOWING POLICY NOTICE 
DATE 

 

Dear Homeowner(s): 
 

There continues to be issues with parking vehicles on association owned common 
property. Parking on commonly owned association property creates an unsightly 
community and destroys the association owned property. The Board of Directors has 
authorized A-1 Recovery and Towing to remove any vehicles that are parked on 
association owned property. There will be signs posted that clearly identify the areas that 
are subject to towing. To be safe, assume that any parking outside of your property on 
any grounds may lead to your vehicle being towed. Towing is at the owner’s expense. 

 
This notice should be considered your final notification. Effective March 17, 2021 A-1 
Recovery and Towing has been instructed to remove any and all vehicles parked on 
association property. 

 
A-1 Recovery and Towing 
727-536-5600 
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